
 
 
Singapore International Violin Competition postponed to January 2022 
 
In light of the global COVID-19 pandemic situation, the Singapore International Violin Competition – 
originally scheduled to take place from 17-29 January 2021 – will be postponed by a year to 16-28 
January 2022.  
 
Given that preparations had been well under way, the decision took much deliberation – applications 
were already open, the Commissioned Work had been selected and announced, and partnerships had 
been established. However, given health and safety considerations as well as complexities regarding 
international travel and live events, the Artistic Committee decided that it would be best to reschedule the 
competition so as to ensure an optimal event for candidates, jury and audience members alike.  
 
The new competition dates will be as follows, and application details will be announced in due course. 
First Rounds: 16-20 January 2022 
Semi-Finals: 22-23 January 2022 
Finals:  25-26 January 2022 (at Victoria Concert Hall) 
Grand Finals: 28 January 2022 (at Esplanade Concert Hall with the Singapore Symphony Orchestra). 
 
In line with the original eligibility criteria, the 2022 competition will continue to be open to violinists of all 
nationalities born after 31 December 1990. Candidates who had already submitted applications may 
update their materials. 
 
Updates on the competition will continue to be made available via the SIVC website, Facebook, 
Instagram and Twitter. 
 
We look forward to bringing you the full excitement of SIVC in 2022.  
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